\VZ " STAR OF THE SEA COLLEGE

College Tours 2022

Star of the Sea College invites parents, guardians, and Grade 5 students to
tour the College in Term 3:

Monday 11 July, 8.30am to 9.30am
www.trybooking.com/BZWMI

Thursday 4 August, 8.30am to 9.30am
www.trybooking.com/BZWNN

Friday 12 August, 8.30am to 9.30am
www.trybooking.com/BZWNW

Please book your tickets through the
Trybooking link for that day.



https://www.trybooking.com/BZWMI
https://www.trybooking.com/BZWNN
https://trybooking.com/BZWNW

